City of Sunland Park, New Mexico
1000 McNutt Rd., Ste. A
Sunland Park, NM 88063
(575) 589-7565
(575) 589-1222 Facsimile

May 20, 2015

Mr. Efren Yiurralde, Superintendent

Gadsden Independent School District

P.O. Drawer 70

Anthony, New Mexico 88021

Via email to esaenz@gisd.k12.nm.us and USPS

Re: Letter of Objection/No Objection for a Governmental Liquor License - City of Sunland Park,
New Mexico

Dear Mr. Yiurralde:

The City of Sunland Park is applying for a governmental liquor license for use at the City's
Sports Complex located at 4700 McNuit adjoining property to the Santa Teresa Middle School in
the Gadsden School District.

In order to proceed, Gadsden School District must provide a letter of objection or no objection
for the proposed license. The license will be used at the Sport's Complex to host events such as
the 4th of July holiday celebration and our annual Music at the Park event.

The City of Sunland Park hereby respectfully requests the Board's approval to submit a letter of
no objection to the application and the liquor license for the City of Sunland Park.

Please contact me if you have any questions and thank you in advance for your time and
consideration in this matter.

Robert Coleman, PhD
Acting City Manager

Cc:  Javier Perea, Mayor
Lorraine Diaz, City Clerk



